
                       
L-4 Alumni Association, Inc. 

 

 

March 24, 2017 

From:  Joe Harris, Director of Administration 

Please note that the monthly summary formatting has changed.  Summaries are 

scheduled to be released on the fourth Friday of the month.  Your contributions 

should be submitted to me by the fifteenth of each month. 

INCORPORATION.  Late last month the executive committee voted to 

incorporate your association.  The application was prepared, submitted, and 

approved on March 8, 2017 by the Secretary of State in Raleigh, NC. 

INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE. An application for a tax exemption has 

been prepared and submitted with the IRS.  Address your comments to Charlie 

Leverett at ctleverett2@gmail.com. 

SCHOLARSHIP FUND.  A scholarship fund has been established to provide 

future financial support to undergraduate members of the company.  

Donations payable to L-4AA in any amount in the name of a living (honorarium) 

or deceased (memoriam) member of the company should be mailed to:  Darlene 

Williams, 1807 Felts Parkway, Fort Mill, SC 29715.  It is important to note the 

name on the remarks line of your check for which the donation to the 

scholarship fund is made.  You will receive an acknowledgement letter.  

Address your comments to Darlene Williams at ncdew29715@gmail.com. 

NORTH CAROLINA WORLD WAR 1 COMMEMORATIONS BEGIN. 

 March 25 – Great War Tar Heels Muster in Raleigh 

 March 26 – NC National Guard Medal Ceremony at the Capitol 

 April 7-9 – Declaration of War Activities in Raleigh 

o Museum of History Flagship Exhibit Opening 

o “War Requiem” Performances by the NC Symphony 

o Wreath Laying at the Capitol 

o “NC in the Great War” NC DNCR Book Publication 

Address your comments to Charlie Leverett at ctleverett2@gmail.com 

IN MEMORIUM.  Lanny R. Rayfield, Sr., DOD:  April 7, 2016 

UPDATED SOCIAL ROSTER.  Attachment 
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